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I oppose SB 712.  As a new homeowner on a single income, we are barely able to 

pay all our bills. Increasing taxes on lower income homeowners increases the chance 

that more people like me and my family will lose our home and not be able to make 

mortgage payments.  Pay from a job will not outpace the proposed increases of taxes 

in this bill.  Please do not pass this. 

 

Thank you 

 


